
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents  
 
It has been a busy and very successful half term in school and I would like to thank 
you all for your continued support.  By working in partnership, we achieve the 
very best for your children.  
 
All of the staff wish you a happy October half term break and we look forward to 
seeing you all back to school on Tuesday 1st November 2023. 
 
 

 
 
Reminder – Inset day 31st October 2022 
School finishes at normal time on Friday for the October half term break. 
 
Monday 31st October is a school inset day and will be closed. 
Children return to school on Tuesday 1st November 2022. 
 
Holiday club will be open next week.  
Places must be booked in advance  
with Laura on 07799062730 

 
Dates for your diary 
Week beginning 7th November.  
We will be inviting parents into school to share your child’s class collective 
worship. They will take place at the beginning or end of the day (9.15am or at 
3pm) so that parents will find it easier to attend. Class teachers will be sending 
more information through parent app 
 
Tuesday 15th November- Parents Evening 3.30pm to 6pm 
All teachers will be available to meet with parents to discuss your child progress 
so far and their targets for the rest of the autumn term. More information will 
follow after half term through Parentapp and the school website 
 

Staffing news  

We would like to welcome Miss Davies (EYFS) and Mrs Garrity (Year 2) to the 
teaching staff. We wish them well in their new careers. 
 
We also have student teachers in school at the moment working with the 
children. It is good to be able to support the development of our future teachers  
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TERM DATES 
2022-23 

Autumn Term 
1st September to 21st 
December 2022 
Half Term 
24th October to 28th October 
2022 
Christmas Break  
22nd December to 3rd January 
2023 
 
Spring Term 
4th January to 6th April 2023 
Half Term 
13th to 17th February 2023 
Easter Break  
7th April to 14th April 2023 
 
Summer Term 
17th April to 20th July 2023 
Half Term 
29th May to 9th June 2023 
 
May Day Bank Holiday 
Monday 1st May 2023 
 
INSET DAYS 
1st September2022 
2nd September 2022 
31st October 2022 
6th April 2023 
20th July 2023 
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The school website - www.oliprimary.co.uk 

We have updated our website over the last few weeks to make it easier for parents to navigate. There 
is a new video on the opening page which takes you on a journey through the outdoor play spaces 
that you may want to view. 

Year group twitter pages 

We have also introduced year group twitter pages where the class teachers are sharing photos and 
videos of the learning that your child is taking part in each day. As parents you can join the class twitter 
page and you will be able to enjoy seeing your child and their friends in class. All the “twitter handles” 
for you to join are available on the school website under each class page. 

You will also find a copy of the curriculum that your child will study this year along with an example of 
a weekly timetable and homework suggestions. Please take the time to view the class pages and if you 
wish to discuss anything regarding the curriculum please make an appointment to see your child’s 
class teacher. 

 
Attendance  
Thank you for all of the support we have had this half term in ensuring good attendance across school. 
It has been lovely to see so many classes celebrating 100% attendance. This has had a positive impact 
across school and today our school attendance is 97%, which is the target given to us by the local 
authority. Well done everybody and let’s see if we can keep this up next half term. 

 
 
Congratulations  
Our school took part in the Everton Park Blue Run today and we are proud to say that we won seven 
of the ten races in which we competed. Thankyou to Mr Fairclough, staff and parents who came to 
support the children. Mr Fairclough will post pictures and a report on the school website at the link 
below. 
www.oliprimary.co.uk/sports/sports-news 
 
 
 

Thank you and have a good half term holiday 
Mrs Catherine Sergeant 
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